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Reliable Field Information for Reporting,

Logistics and Awareness: Anytime,

Anywhere

SUGAR LAND, TEXAS, USA, May 31,

2023 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Kestrel

Technology Group, LLC is pleased to

announce support for the ASEAN Para

Sports Federation (APSF) Para Games

2023 in Cambodia from June 3-9.  This

support builds on Kestrel's successful

support to the ASEAN Para Games

2022 in Indonesia.  Kestrel will provide

its Field Information Support Tool (FIST) knowledge management system to enhance the

information management of field operations during the games.  FIST includes two main

components, a globally accessible web portal (FusionPortal) and robust mobile field client

(Gather).

FIST has proven to be an

invaluable tool for the APSF,

providing vital field

information support...I

wholeheartedly recommend

utilizing FIST as a powerful

resource for the APSF's

success.

"”

Col. Dr. Wandee Tosuwan,

Secretary Genral for APSF

The FIST - FusionPortal/Gather system will be used for data

acquisition and analysis in support of the APSF Directors.

This support will allow them to efficiently oversee sports,

classification, anti-doping, protocol, media, international

services etc. through intuitive data collection. and reliable

communication. 

The system will centralize data collection and minimize

data entry errors, enabling the APSF to understand the

reports and increase the impact of their work. FIST

supports a range of data collection methods, including

online surveys and in-depth interviews, data entry and

records, and can be customized to suit the APSF’s needs.

All data is automatically collated, making it easy for the APSF Team to share data across projects,

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.ktg-tech.com/
https://asean.org/
https://www.aseanparasportsfed.org/


and provides a communication platform that enables seamless sharing of data visualizations,

dashboards and results.

Col. Dr. Wandee Tosuwan, Secretary Genral for APSF, assessment of the technology "FIST has

proven to be an invaluable tool for the APSF, providing vital field information support. Its

comprehensive features and user-friendly interface have greatly enhanced the efficiency and

effectiveness of our operations. I wholeheartedly recommend utilizing FIST as a powerful

resource for the APSF's success."

Ruth Little, Kestrel Project Manager for FIST APSF states "Using FIST to support the APSF has

been a game-changer for our team. The streamlined workflow, enables APSF to access crucial

field information quickly and easily. FIST empowers its users to make informed decisions,

ensuring seamless coordination and effective project management. I highly endorse

incorporating FIST into APSF daily operations for optimal results."

Kestrel wishes the best of luck to the para games athletes in Cambodia 2023.
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